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14 Jalt, 1910 

You will recal l t hat on FPida¥ 10 Jul.r • . .1011 
1nv1 t.ed • to call a.t the Department of' ixterna.l. Aft'airs 
am that.,. accompt.n1 ed by a member of your starr I ~ 
called upon t he Mi nister of Jus t i ce and the Milits tal' 
ot Defence who told me of reports that t het hadrec.l vtd 
o! instanc s in hich Brl tish troops bad crossed 1nto 
the territory of t. Irish Republic. I undertook to 
report to Her sty's Government . 

2. I have now been instructed to assure yoa 
( 1) that 8.0¥ crossi~ of the border b¥ members " 

of H ' . Forces have been entlrel¥ aocid.ntal.. 

( 11) that stringent orders have been giv.n te &.014 
further viola.tions; am ' 

(11i) that, l t you w111 glv me the deta1ls or '8l/JI 
complaints that have been mad. , I will 
transJli t t..t1em in order t hat the, mB;V 
1nvestigated . . , 

3. In the tl e I instruct · to conYq 
regrets t or anJ i nstances of this nature that hav. 
occur ec1. 

John ok 

Dr. P.J. Hiller¥, .D .t~_ 
Minister for External ura,l rs , 
DUBLIN. 


